 Proposed Benefice of Haltwhistle, Greenhead, Beltingham and Henshaw
[bookmark: _GoBack]The churchwardens of the parishes forming the proposed benefice are already working closely together, meeting happily and productively on a regular basis. They unanimously wish to make it clear that while the process of pastoral re-organisation takes its course, they will regard the priest appointed as being equally their “vicar” with full pastoral responsibility for all three parishes. The appointed priest, whatever technical titles are legally required in the interim, will not be subject to the authority of any other incumbent, and is expected to become incumbent of the new benefice as soon as the legal processes are complete. 

